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STATEMENT FROM U.S. SENATOR KIRSTEN GILLIBRAND ON CITY’S POLICIES TO PROTECT VICTIMS OF DOMESTIC VIOLENCE

“No one who experiences the trauma of domestic violence should then have to suffer from financial hardship in the aftermath of that heinous crime. This important new program would protect the rights, financial stability, homes and safety of domestic violence survivors and their children. We all have a responsibility to protect domestic violence survivors and help them live their lives without fear, and I will continue to work with my colleagues at all levels of government to support programs like this.”
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